Statement of the delegation of the Kyrgyz Republic
at the interactive dialogue of the UPR Working Group
on PAKISTAN 
30 January 2023 

Mr. President,
My delegation welcomes the delegation of Pakistan and thanks for its national report. 
We welcome the new measures taken by Pakistan in order to further strengthening the policy measures in the field of human rights. 
We recommend to Pakistan the following:
	one - to further combat poverty, including through the effective implementation of the Benazir Income Support Programme.
	two - strengthen the role and effectiveness of the National Commission for Human Rights, in accordance with international human rights standards.
	three - Continue its cooperation with the United Nations human rights mechanisms including Treaty Bodies to protect and promote social and economic rights. 

In conclusion, my delegation wishes all the success to Pakistan with this review. 
Thank you. 

